
 

 

 

     TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

                               

 

                                                                                         Brussels, 19 September 2020 
 
 

By this letter, I wish to confirm that I wish to confirm that H. FUCHS GESMBH, Vienna, 
Austria, is affiliated to FIDI Global Alliance (FIDI aisbl), the international federation of 
International Movers. 

 
This letter serves as an extension of the FAIM Certificate of H. FUCHS GESMBH until 30 
June 2021. Due to travel restrictions and the uncertainty surrounding the evolution of the 
Covid-19 pandemic, physical audits for FIDI Affiliates are currently not able to take place, 
to protect both the safety of the auditors and moving company personnel.  
 
Although a physical audit is not possible, adherence to FAIM 3.2 standards are being 
continually monitored remotely. The company is also required to undertake a full virtual 
FAIM 3.2 audit in early 2021. 
 

 
 

 Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesse van Sas 
 

FIDI General Manager 


